
 

 

 

 

February 27, 2020 

 
Bohdana Stepanenko-Lypovyk 
Director 
Ukrainian Canadian Congress Alberta Provincial Council 
8103 127 Ave NW #8 
Edmonton, AB T5C 1R9 
 
Dear Bohdana, 
 
RE: Flight PS752 Memorial Event on February 22, 2020 
 
On behalf of the Iranian community of Edmonton, the Iranian Heritage Society of 
Edmonton (IHSE) would like to thank the Ukrainian Canadian Congress in Alberta for 
attending and speaking at the Flight PS752 Memorial Event on February 22, 2020. Your 
kind words and efforts to create a deep connection with our community during this time 
will not be forgotten. 

Please accept our condolences for the loss of the Ukrainian flight crew aboard Flight 
PS752. We will not forget this tragedy and we will not forgive the Iranian Regime that 
was behind this senseless catastrophe.  

We look forward to when our two organizations can stand together in the future under 
happier circumstances.  

 

Yours truly,  
 
 
 
  

The Iranian Heritage Society of Edmonton Board of Directors 
 
Reza Akbari 
IHSE President 

10050 112 St NW Suite 904, 

Edmonton, AB  

T5K 2J1 

president@ihse.ca 

(587) 635-1147 

www.ihse.ca 
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